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                        Our Lady Queen of Peace Church (since 1930) 
                               SHRINE TO INFANT JESUS of PRAGUE (since 2003) 
  

     
   

            PASTOR Rev. John Domotor 

         ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT: Carol Molloy 

                                                 PARISH MUSIC DIRECTOR: Ryan Narciso 
                                    

                                         PARISH WEBSITE: WWW.QOP.CA  
                                                       

                                             WWW.LATINMASSVICTORIA.COM                                                       TRADITIONAL LATIN Mass: Rev. John Domotor           
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         WWW.VICTORIAORDINARIATE.COM                                                    SJHN-ORDINARIATE Mass: Rev. Lee Kenyon 

 

IMPORTANT: IN THE HOSPITAL? 

If you or family member is hospitalize or is going to hospital 

and would like to be visited by your PARISH PRIEST,  

Please call the PARISH OFFICE to make this request.  

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY! 

After office hours including weekends, holidays or during the 

night, you can call:     

                                                                250.889.3761    
 

 

OUR LADY QUEEN of PEACE, 849 OLD ESQUIMALT Road,  VICTORIA,  BRITISH COLUMBIA  V9A 4W9.… 
  

                                                            MONDAYS: PARISH OFFICE IS CLOSED                                   250.384.3884 

Parish Office OPEN TUESDAY - FRIDAY 9.00 - 12.00 & 1.00 - 4.15 Contact e-mail:office@qop.ca Fax:250.384.3664  

 

  

SUNDAY 
 

10:00am 
 

12:00 
2:00 & 4:30 except 1

st
 Sun. monthly 

3:00 & 5:30 only 1
st
 Sun. monthly  

 

2:00 on 1
st

 Sunday of the month  

    

HOLY MASS 

  

TRADITIONAL  LATIN 

MASS  

  

 ORDINARIATE OF THE 

           CHAIR OF SAINT PETER 

    

HUNGARIAN  MASS 

   

 

 

  

 MONDAY 
  

TUESDAY 
  

WEDNESDAY 
  

THURSDAY 
  

FRIDAY 
  

SATURDAY 

ORDINARIATE OF THE CHAIR OF SAINT PETER 
WWW.VICTORIAORDINARIATE.COM 

9:30 am No Mass 9:30 am 9:30 am 9:30 am  9:30 am  & 
Rosary-10am 
Adoration-

10:30-11:30am  

TRADITIONAL LATIN MASS - - - - 8:30 am - 

ROSARY  - 11:30 11:30 11:30 11:30 - 

WEEKDAY MASS  *1
ST

 SATURDAY of the month 

HOLY MASS 

 

- 

12:10 12:10 12:10 12:10 12:10* 

5:00pm 
CONFESSION:    
Please ring the bell, enter when green light is on 
    

*  1
ST

 SATURDAY of the month  

 

 - 

  

 11:30 

  

 11:30 

 

 11:30 

 

 11:30 

   

 4:00 – 4:45 
  

 3:00 -4:00* 

Devotion to MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP - - - - - - 
Devotion to INFANT JESUS OF PRAGUE - - - - - - 

         

IMPORTANT: IN THE HOSPITAL? If you or family member is hospitalize or is going to hospital and would like to be visited by your 

PARISH PRIEST, Contact PARISH OFFICE: 250-384-3884   

 

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY!  After office hours including weekends, holidays or during the night, you can call:  250.889.3761            

The CWL: meets monthly on the 2nd WEDNESDAY after the Noon Mass  

PRESIDENT: ELSIE LAMBTON   

No meetings in July & August 

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS: 

Contact: Don Lambton  250.995.1531    
e-mail: lambton@shaw.ca 

 

KEEPING IN CONTACT: We extend our hands and hearts in 

Christian fellowship to you here, celebrating with us, whether 

long time residents or newly arrived in the Parish. We thank 

God that you are with us. If we may assist you, please fill out 

the form below and place in the collection basket or mail to the 

PARISH OFFICE (address on top). Please mark the proper BOX  

    

             New Parishioner   

                                                                                          

            I  am going to be in the hospital, please call on me  

                          

            Have moved here is my new address: 

 

NAME:      ____________________________________________________ 
                                                

ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________ 
 

Postal Code: __________________________________________________ 

 

 HOME   …………….…….……..…  WORK ………..….………..…….  
 

 

e-mail:     ________________________________@_____________________ 
 

                   

http://www.qop.ca/
http://www.latinmassvictoria.com/
http://www.qop.ca/
http://www.victoriaordinariate.com/
mailto:office@qop.ca
http://www.victoriaordinariate.com/


 ‘Legacies’ 
Our Lady Queen of Peace acknowledges 

with gratitude past legacies which we use to 

maintain the integrity of our Church. 

 

Please include us in your ‘LAST WILL’, 

how will we survive without it? 
 

Legacies are a way of providing assurance 

that the parish has income or savings in the 

event of unforeseen emergencies. 

 

The monthly ‘Building Fund and Collection’ 

pays for maintenance/replacement items. 
 

Sacramental Information 

Baptism: at Our Lady Queen of Peace you must call the 

office at least 3 months in advance to arrange an 

appointment with the Pastor. It is assumed that the family has 

Our Lady Queen of Peace parish connection and practices the 

faith by attending Sunday Mass on a weekly basis. You may 

meet with the Pastor and take the course even if your child has 

not yet been born. Parents are expected to participate in the 

Baptismal preparation. At least one Godparent or both must 

be baptized and confirmed and are practicing Catholics. Non-

parishioners are required to have a Letter of 

Recommendation from your Pastor to have your child 

Baptized in our parish.  

Marriage: at Our Lady Queen of Peace because the 

Church is deeply concerned about each marriage, couples are 

asked to give a minimum of six months’ notice prior to the 

intended date of their wedding. Church policy requires that 

marriages be performed in your home parish – unless you are 

registered and attend elsewhere. 

Funeral: at Our Lady Queen of Peace individual 

arrangements with a priest. Begin by calling the parish office.                         
 

To Report Sexual Abuse to an Independent Agency 
Click the button below 

 

Vancouver Island Crisis-Line 
The Vancouver Island Crisis Society is contracted by   Island 

Health. We are a registered non-profit agency whose services 

include:  

24-hour crisis lines: 1-888-494-3888 

Crisis Text Services:  250-800-3806  
(from your mobile) 6pm - 10pm - 7 days a week   

Crisis Chat Services: 6pm - 10pm - 7 days a week  
 

We work in partnership with Island Health to provide public 

access to Mental Health & Substance Use services in the 

communities administered by Island Health.   
 

A National Indian Residential School Crisis Line 
A National Indian Residential School Crisis Line has been set 

up by the Indian Residential School Survivors Society 

(IRSSS) to provide support for former students and those 

affected. People can access emotional and crisis referral 

services by calling the 24-hour line at 1-866-925-4419 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 ‘Mass Intentions’ 
 

May 24   

 

TUESDAY 
 

 

 

May 25  

 

WEDNESDAY      

 

 

May 26 

 

 

THURSDAY 
 

 

 

May 27 

 

FRIDAY 

 

 

 

 

 

May 28  

 

SATURDAY 
 

 
  

 

 

May 31  

 

TUESDAY 
 

 

 

June 1  

 

WEDNESDAY      

 

 

June 2 

 

 

THURSDAY 
 

 

 

June 3 

 

FRIDAY 

 

 

 

 

 

June 4  

 

SATURDAY 
 

 
  

 

 

Please remember the following persons who are ill in your 

prayers: Ann VanNoordt, Marge Haake, Christine Stornebrink, 

Charles Lennaghan, John & Connie Lerner,       
 

Please Note: 
If you suffer from Celiac disease, we are able to offer a                

low-gluten Host. Please come to the sacristy before Mass and inform 

the priest.  
 

Respect Life Ministry 
If you are expecting a child and are feeling confused; if you are 

thinking that there is no way out of this situation for you; if you 

want to talk to someone, call, text 250.812.0087 email: 

respectlifem@gmail.com 
 

New Collection Envelopes - 2022 

“2022 Sunday Collection Boxes” are in the Office. Please 

do not use envelopes from previous years as they may 

belong to someone else. If you are new to the parish a box of 

pre-numbered collection envelopes can be prepared for you 

please contact the parish office: 250-384-3884 or email: 

office@qop.ca                                                                                                                
 

Face Coverings 

The use of face coverings is now optional in church 

buildings. However, the continued use of face coverings is 

highly recommended as a prudent and wise choice to ensure 

the safety of all.  
 

Diocesan Livestream Mass - to access the Bishop’s Masses: 

http://www.youtube.com/c/RCDVictoriaLiveOne  

             

Queen of Peace Parishioners – Silence Please! 
Co-operation from everyone in this matter would be greatly 

appreciated! 

God IS calling each and every one of us, 

but we need silence to hear him. 

Please we ask everyone to show respect to your fellow 

parishioners who are having a conversation with Him before 

and after Mass. 

We have lots of time to catch up on the news with our fellow 

parishioners downstairs or outside but please not inside of the 

church. Thank you for thinking of your fellow parishioners!   
 

 

 

http://www.viha.ca/
http://www.viha.ca/
http://www.vicrisis.ca/crisis-lines/
sms:+12508003806
mailto:respectlifem@gmail.com
mailto:office@qop.ca
http://www.youtube.com/c/RCDVictoriaLiveOne
https://www.rcdvictoria.org/responsible-ministry


St. Nicholas the Wonderworker 

Ukrainian Catholic Church 

Fr. Yuriy Vyshnevskyy (the pastor of St. Nicholas the 

Wonderworker Ukrainian Catholic Church in Victoria) and his 

family suffered an arson attack at their home early in the 

morning of April 20
th
.  Bishop Gary asks that you keep               

Fr. Yuriy and his family in your prayers as they recover from 

this senseless violence. 

If parishioners are interested in financially supporting the 

Vyshnevskyys, an online fundraiser has been started by a 

board member of the Ukrainian Cultural Centre: 

https://www.gofundme.com/f/ukrainian-family-of-5-home-

was-arsoned 
 

The War in Ukraine: Help Locally 

Help Ukraine Vancouver Island – the website is designed to 

connect people and organizations on Vancouver Island to 

help the people of Ukraine: www.ukrainehelpvi.ca 

Donations for the people of Ukraine arriving on Vancouver 

Island are collected through the Ukrainian Cultural Centre 

(3277 Douglas St, Victoria, BC). You can make your 

donations by cash, cheques or e-transfer at ucc1@shaw.ca  

The centre is open Tuesday to Saturday at 10am-2pm. 
 

Opus Dei Recollections 

All are Invited Opus Dei’s main activity consists in “offering 

people the spiritual means they need to live as good Christians 

in the midst of the world,” explains St. Jose-María Escrivá, 

the founder of Opus Dei. One of these activities is a 

recollection, which provides an opportunity to assess and 

refocus our life, renew resolutions, and make new ones.  
 

Recollection for men:  

Thurs., May 26th at Our Lady of Fatima Parish,  

4635 Elk Lake Drive, Victoria.  
The recollection begins at 6:45pm and runs to 8:45pm.                   

It offers periods of directed prayer, silent prayer and a talk.  

A priest of Opus Dei will be available for spiritual direction 

and/or confession. It will be preceded by a Mass at 6pm. 

For more information on the men's recollection,  

contact Brent Boyd at 250-216-1915 or  

od-men@boydfam.ca; 
 

Recollection for women: 

Fri., May 27
th

 10am to 12 noon at Our Lady of Fatima 

Parish, 4635 Elk Lake Drive, Victoria.  
It will be preceded by Mass at 9am.  

For more information on the women's recollection,  

contact M. Elizabeth Boyd at 250-508-8021 or 

melizboyd@gmail.com. 
 

Sisters of St. Ann Jubilarians 

The Sisters of St Ann will be honouring their Jubilarians at a 

Eucharistic celebration on Thurs., June 2, at 11am at            

Holy Cross Church in Victoria (4049 Gordon Head Rd). 
This will be the first “in person” celebration in three years, 

and a special opportunity to celebrate 75, 70 and 60 years of 

vowed commitment to God in their Religious Congregation. 

Due to the vulnerable population, masks are required at the 

Mass. 

 

 

 
 

Catholic Women’s League 
To wrap up for the summer, our last meeting will 

be Wed., June 8 at 1:00pm   
EASTER FLOWERS 

Once again we would like to ‘THANK-YOU’ all who  

contributed so generously towards our Easter flower 

decorations that surrounded our beautiful Altar. 

Name Intention In Memory 

Teresita Cabigas good health 

Augustina & 

Nina 

  Teoduro, Lourdes, 

    Luisa & Ramon 

Leona Doucet  Doucet’s & Roy’s 

 

Jean Halliwell 

 

 Depta & Halliwell 

       family 

Wynne Jones  

 

 my mom Ronnie 

Sandra Malley 

 

 Joseph, Raymond 

       Malley 

Tina & Al  

Morandin 

 

 Mary Morandin 

Elaine Newton 

 

 Deceased family 

      members 

Michele Pungent 

 

 Diane Holder,  

Diana Marsh 

Maria Yap 

 

Departed Souls Jose, Joselito, Agenia 

Geroniomo, Mary, 

Milet, Alijandro, 

Alfredo 

 Anonymous   

 
 

Human Trafficking Webinar 

The Catholic Women’s Leauge of Canada 

is pleased to offer a webinar session on 

human trafficking. “Canada’s Secret 

Shame – How it happens and how it can 

be prevented” will be presented by Joy 

Smith, B.Ed, M.Ed. is one of Canada's 

leading anti-human trafficking activists. 

She led the discussion on human trafficking at the national 

level which resulted in important changes to the Immigration 

and Refugee Protection Act. The more we know and 

understand about human trafficking, the more we can do to 

stop it. When we know who is most vulnerable and the signs 

to watch for, we can all take steps to prevent it from 

happening. everyone plays a role in prevention. Working 

together we can prevent human trafficking in communities 

across Canada. Register online at the CWL’s website: cwl.ca   
All are welcome   

https://www.gofundme.com/f/ukrainian-family-of-5-home-was-arsoned
https://www.gofundme.com/f/ukrainian-family-of-5-home-was-arsoned
http://www.ukrainehelpvi.ca/
mailto:ucc1@shaw.ca


ADVERTISE:  Your ad can be in the bulletin. Call the 

parish office at 250-388-5571 for more information or 

email: office@qop.ca We appreciate the support of these 

sponsors. Please support them. 
               

McCall Bros. 
{Funeral Directors} 

Victoria’s Only Locally Owned Memorial Chapel 

Offering Funeral Pre-Planning 

www.mccallbros.com 

 1400 Vancouver St.          Phone: (250) 385-4465 

 Victoria, B.C.                     Fax:    (250) 385-6792      
          

                        HATLEY 
MEMORIAL GARDENS & CREMATORIUM 

Planning Today For Tomorrow 

 

Suzanne Butterfield (Divisional Manager) 

 

Ph:(250) 478-1754                                 Fax: (250) 478-7639 

sbutterfield@hatleymemorial.ca  

 

2050 Sooke Road, Victoria, B.C. V9B 1W3 

 

“A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 

 

                 SANDS 
   FUNERAL CHAPELS 

 CREMATION AND RECEPTION CENTRE  

FREE CONSULATIONS – PAYMENT PLAN 

               COMPLETE RANGE OF SERVICES   

                Chris A. Benesch (Manager) 

 

1803 Quadra Street                                      317 Goldstream Ave. 

 (250) 388-5155                                               (250) 478-3821 

 

             “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 

 

 

              
 
               

 

 
 

P  250.568.5621  ~  F 250.568.8511 

4673 Falaise Drive ~ Victoria ~ BC ~ V8Y 1B4 

info@robp.ca ~ robp.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Did you know …? 

That the Cathedral has a Columbarium and that a location near 

the church for the deceased has been a powerful symbol of our 

faith since the early church. It is a statement of our ultimate 

goal to live this life in Christ so that one day, through death, 

we can share in eternal life with God.   For information on 

purchasing a niche in the Cathedral Columbarium call 250-

388-5571 and leave a message for Chris Ryzuk to contact you 

or email: niche@standrewscathedral.com    
 

Please Support the Soup Kitchen - 9/10 Club 
at St. Andrew’s Cathedral 

It costs only $2.25 for The Soup Kitchen to provide 

a nutritious meal to one of our guests. This season help us 

serve soup to the hungry with a financial donation, $25 feeds 

10 diners; $225 a 100 of our guests.   

The 9/10 Club’s soup kitchen operates from the Cathedral 

Basement (Seghers’ Hall) five days a week, every week of the 

year except for Christmas Day. No government funding is 

received and little media notice is given, but the volunteers are 

faithful and the clientele grateful.  

If you are interested in learning more or donating by credit 

card, please go to: www.thesoupkitchen.ca.  

To donate by cheque or cash, use an envelope clearly labelled 

for the Soup Kitchen and put it in the Sunday collection 

basket at St Andrew’s Cathedral..  

Cheques must be payable to “9 - 10 Club”  

Thank you for your generosity and support to help those in 

need in our city. 
 

Online Marriage Preparation Course 

The Diocese of Victoria is now offering our Marriage 

Preparation Course fully online. The cost is $80 per 

couple. The course consists of several modules on 

relevant subjects, individual and couple activities, and 

assessments as well as a liturgy planning guide. Couples will 

be able to work through the program at their own pace. At the 

end of the course, you will receive a Certificate of 

Completion, which will be recognized by any parish within 

our Diocese. For more information, go to the Diocese website: 

https://www.rcdvictoria.org/marriage-prep  or find the course 

on Eventbrite. Questions? Contact Moira Gill at 

mgill@rcdvictoria.org  or 250-470-1331 ext. 237 

 

 
 

mailto:office@qop.ca
http://www.mccallbros.com/
mailto:sbutterfield@hatleymemorial.ca
mailto:info@robp.ca
mailto:niche@standrewscathedral.com
http://www.thesoupkitchen.ca/
https://www.rcdvictoria.org/marriage-prep
mailto:mgill@rcdvictoria.org

